
Rachael Waninger, RN on the Critical 
Care Unit is Memorial Hospital and 
Health Care Center’s next DAISY 
Award Winner!

Rachael has demonstrated our mission  
of “Being for Others” by providing 
excellent care to all patients.  

As a DAISY Award winner, Rachael 
was gifted with a DAISY pin, certificate, 
award sculpture, and Cinnabons for the 
whole department.  Thank you, Rachael, 
for your dedication to your patients and 
to Memorial Hospital and Health Care 
Center!

Memorial Hospital would like to 
extend a congratulations to the other 
DAISY Award nominees!
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From left to right: Tonya Heim, Vice President of Patient Services and CNO, 
Rachael Waninger, RN, Kathy Burton Director of Critical Care Services, and 
Dr. Stan Tretter, Chief Medical Officer.
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